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GROUNDWATER STAKEHOLDER PUBLIC FORUM, LOS OSOS BASIN “FRINGE AREAS” –  
July 7, 2017 – The Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) required formation 
of  groundwater sustainability agencies, and the development and implementation of 
groundwater sustainability plans over all high and medium priority basins, as designated by 
the State.  The State designated the Los Osos Valley Groundwater Basin as a high priority 
Basin subject to critical conditions of overdraft.  SGMA does not apply to the portion of the 
Los Osos Groundwater Basin that is at issue in the litigation (“adjudicated area”), provided 
that certain requirements are met.  However, there are multiple “fringe areas” located 
outside of the adjudicated area, which are required to comply with SGMA.  
 
The County of San Luis Obispo (County) is hosting a public forum to update the residents 
within the Los Osos Basin Fringe Areas (non-adjudicated areas) on several efforts, including 
the County’s recent formation of a Groundwater Sustainability Agency; the basin 
characterization study of the fringe areas; and the basin boundary modification process. 
This basin characterization study will provide key information needed to seek a basin 
boundary modification request through the State process in early 2018.  Residents can 
support this study by participating in the groundwater data collection efforts and attending 
this meeting. 
 
Meeting Information: 
Date and Time:   Wednesday, July 26, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 
Location:    CAL FIRE/SLO County Fire – South Bay Training Center 
   (multi-purpose room) 
      880 Manzanita Drive  

      Los Osos, CA 93402 
  
For information regarding SGMA efforts, to receive emails about future basin updates, or to 
check whether your property is in the non-adjudicated “fringe area” for Los Osos Basin; 
please visit the County’s SGMA website: https://www.slocountywater.org/SGMA 
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